
TOWN OF WALES 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 9th, 

2025, at 7pm 12345 Big Tree Road, Wales Center, NY regarding the use of Erie County 

Community Development Block Grant Funds for the Town of Wales. 

 

The Purpose of the hearing is to provide citizens an opportunity to express community 

development needs and possible eligible projects or programs for the disabled and/or low-income 

families in the Town of Wales for the year 2026-2027 

. 

 

Citizens are urged to attend and make known their views for possible funding by this 

program. 

 

By order of the Wales Town Board. 

 

 

Dated: August 12th, 2025 

 

Melinda Eaton 

Wales Town Clerk 

 


